
A wonderful evening was had on Saturday 16th September when Voices of Exmoor took to the stage 

in Dulverton Town Hall. 

It was such a joyous and, at times, emotional event, as the choir performed their Woolhanger the 

Reprise concert, following the highly successful show which they performed for the very first time at 

Woolhanger Estate in September of last year. 

The performance included many of my favourite songs - the beautiful and touching Seal Lullaby, by 

Eric Whitacre and Rudyard Kipling, sung with such sensitivity and grace. Their wonderful and 

uplifting rendition of the music of MGM, is always one to get my toes tapping and my shoulders 

swaying, much to the annoyance of the person sat behind me, I’m sure!  

With delightful humour from their musical director Amanda Taylor and beautiful music from 

accomplished pianist Joke Routledge, assisted by Arwen Lewis on the recorder for two songs, it was 

most definitely another successful concert from the Voices of Exmoor and one that I’d happily attend 

again. I am very much looking forward to their Christmas concert in Dulverton on December 9th. 

                                                                                                                                                   Maria Lloyd 


